
Holiday Office Closure
The district office at 385 Birch Avenue will be closed from 
Noon on December 24th, 2024 until 8:30 am on 
January 2nd, 2025.

Garbage & Recycling Collection  -  NO Changes!
Pickup will be on the regularly scheduled Tuesdays through
the holidays.

Pet Licenses 
Pet licenses are now good for your pet's lifetime!  No need to
renew.   

2025 Business Licenses
Renewal notices for 2025 have been mailed out.  Any new
businesses in 100 Mile House are asked to apply at the office
or online at www.100milehouse.com

Christmas Tree Pickup
The Community Services Department will be picking up used
Christmas trees for disposal January 6th - 10th, 2025.  Please
place your tree on the boulevard for pickup. 

District Holiday Announcements



The District of 100 Mile Office

Will be closed as of 
noon on December 24th, 2024 and will 

re-open at 8:30am on January 2nd, 2025



Residents within the District of 100 Mile House
municipal boundaries are advised that the Community
Services Department will pick up used Christmas trees

and dispose of them.

If Christmas trees are left on the boulevard, crews will
pick them up and take them away for the week of

 January 6th – 10th, 2025.

Christmas Tree Pick up


